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27th February 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,

Visit to Norwich Synagogue

As part of our next RE week where we look at Christianity and Judaism, we will be taking Year 5 to the Norwich 
Synagogue on 2nd April 2019.  This is a wonderful trip where the children will get to learn all about a synagogue and 
Jewish worship, look at a Torah (Jewish religious text) and learn all about Passover, even getting to taste some foods 
eaten during this time!

Visit to: Norwich Synagogue, Earlham Road, Norwich
Date: 2nd April 2019

Departure: 2 classes am, 2 classes pm, within normal school hours
Activities: Passover/Shabbat and a guided tour of the Synagogue

The children should wear normal school uniform with sensible footwear. All children need a pack lunch on the day. 
There is no cost for this trip. 

A school packed lunch is available to order via Parent Pay in the usual way.  For those children who are in receipt of 
free school meals, please place the order in this way, but no payment will be required. Orders will need to be placed 
on ParentPay by 22nd March.

Kindly sign and return the attached permission slip before 22nd March.

If your child requires any prescribed medication during the trip, please contact the school for a medical form.

Kind regards, 

Miss Guy-Ragan
Year 5 Leader

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Visit to Norwich Synagogue on 2nd April 2019

I/We have read the information provided regarding this educational visit, and agree for our child to take part.

Name of Child: __________________________________ Class: ___________________________________

Name of Parent/Carer: ____________________________ Signature of Parent/Carer:____________________

Date: ________________


